
INTERNATIONAL SHIPMASTERS’ ASSOCIATION  
DETROIT LODGE NO. 7  

January 12, 2000  

TO: Members of Detroit Lodge No. 7  

Detroit Lodge No. 7 is pleased to announce the results of the lodge election held on Monday, January 
10, 2000. The following officers will serve for the ensuing year:  

President: Steven A. Nelson  

First Vice President: Kenneth Gerasimos  

Second Vice President: James L. Nuzzo  

Secretary-Treasurer: Paul M. Jagenow  

Convention Delegate: Kathleen A. McGraw  

Alternate Convention Delegate: Steven A. Nelson  

Board of Governors (3 year terms): Thomas R. McMullen, Bernard M. Ogden and Patrick F. Owens  

(Alternate Governor (1 year): Dominic J. Gorno III)  

Congratulations and good luck to the newly elected lodge officers.  

Tom and Sue McMullen are sponsoring an ISMA social get-together at their home in Livonia on 
Saturday, January 22nd for members of the lodge, the Auxiliary and their guests. The evening's 
festivities begin at 6:30 PM. The meal will be a pot-luck, so please bring along a dish to pass. The 
McMullens will prepare the main meat dish. See the enclosed flyer for directions and additional 
information. if you have any questions, feel free to call the McMullens (734-462-1151).  

Lodge members have been mentioned in various newspapers. Bob Ranusch appeared in the September 
20, 1999 issue of the Sault. Ste. Marie Evening News, Don Erickson appeared in the November 10, 
1999 issue of the Tri-City Times, and Ron Ingram appeared in the November 11, 1999 issue of the 
Livonia Observer & Eccentric.  

Members recently in sick bay include Tom Allor, who had knee replacement surgery, and Don Erickson, 
who had heart bypass and valve replacement surgery. The lodge wishes both a speedy recovery  

Fraternally yours,  

Paul M. Jagenow 

Secretary-Treasurer  
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